
at the Manitoba Museum during construction

EVENT ACCESS

INFORMATION
The Manitoba Museum has embarked on an exciting journey of transformation, 
beginning with significant upgrades to our Rupert Avenue entrance, followed  
by a comprehensive renovation of our foyer later in late fall 2024.

The Museum’s Rupert Avenue entrance  
is closed to public traffic from mid-August  
to summer 2025. During this time,  
guests attending an event at the  
Manitoba Museum may use the  
Centennial Concert Hall loop on  
Main Street to drop off and pick up  
passengers.  Guests should then  
proceed to the Manitoba Museum’s  
Main Street entrance to access  
the building. 

Parking is not permitted at  
the Centennial Concert Hall.  
The loop should be used for  
drop-off and pick-up only. 

For additional information and updates  
about the Manitoba Museum’s entrance  
and foyer construction projects, please  
visit manitobamuseum.ca/construction

If your group requires additional assistance, please contact our rentals team  
at Rentals@ManitobaMuseum.ca or 204-988-0665 
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